
October 15, 2024 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Allgeyer Robert A.P. 1113 Madison St. Little Chute 

Belongea Amanda M. 710 E. Hyland Ave. Kaukauna 

Campbell Kristen L. 403 Hendricks Ave. Kaukauna 

Lang Katherine S. 919 W. Commercial St. Appleton 

Larson Robert  G. 1001 Main Ave. Kaukauna 

Schmidt Andrew J. 1800 Penny Ln. Little Chute 

Schuh Mandy L. 424 W. 6th St. Kaukauna 

 
 
 


